
Negotiations are in full swing with a 
focus on non-monetary items.

Your negotiating team met with the 
employer on March 31 to discuss our 
non-monetary proposal. Bargaining 
talks moved forward as planned 
with the employer agreeing to 
most of the housekeeping items we 
presented.

We will be having more in-depth 
conversations about scheduling 
and hours of work when we start 
monetary discussions. 

The next bargaining meeting with 
the employer will be held May 9.

Wear red on May 9

Never miss an opportunity to show 
workers are united!

Wearing red on bargaining meeting 
days sends a strong message to 
the employer. It tells them we’re 
engaged and are standing in 
solidarity with our negotiating team 
members. 

Read more on how you can show 
your support: aupe.org/news/direct-
impact/steward-notes-your-right-
wear-red 

If you have any questions or 
concerns about this bargaining 
update, please contact a member 
of your negotiating team or the 
Member Resource Centre, toll-free, 
at 1-800-232-7284.
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